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CIRCULAR

Vide this Office Circular of even no., dated 15.7.2021, it was informed
that the new Port Entry Pass will be introduced w.e.f. 1.8.2021 in place of
existing Port Entry Pass to enter inside the Port area and the entry into the
Port area will continue to be permitted on the basis of existing Entry Pass till
31.7.2021 only. '

Now, it has been decided to introduce the said New Entry Pass with
effect from 1%t September, 2021 instead of 1 August, 2021 and till such time,
entry into the Port will continue to be permitted on the basis of existing Entry
Pass upto 31 August, 2021.

TRAFFIC I\/IA/A‘DJZGER

Deendayal Port Trust
All Port Users / Trade Associations

Copy to:
1. The Commandant, CISF, Kandla — for kind information.
2. DTM/ Safety Officer / All ATMs ~ for information
3. Sr. PSto Chairman — for information of Chairman please.
4. PSto Dy. Chairman — for information of Dy. Chairman please.
5. Sr.DD (EDP) — for publishing on DPT’s website

Copy also to:

6. Assistant Director (Safety) & Inspector under the Dock Workers
(Safety, Health and Welfare) Act, 1986, Inspectorate Dock Safety Kandla — for
information.



